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In attendance:

Bob and Judy Gregory, Bob Adams, Sharon Rosen, Terry Waldotf
Karen Facchiano, Jean Fox

Guest : Mike Mc Cue

Judy suggested that the fireworks committee work with the scholarship committee to
see what we can do to get some young people to volunteer with our committee. Terry
suggested we contact our town council to see if there is any problem with this proposal.
Judy went over our finances. We are in good shape for 2018.

We discussed the scheduling of the t-shirt program so we will have time to be ready for
the Strawberry Festival .

T-shirt sales for this year were down. We still have some left over, mostly medium

We have to start thinking about the color choice for the 2018 shirt as well as getting
children size shirts.

Bob Adams reported that after he adjusted the race track and applied baking soda to
the track the cars went very well at the 2017 St. Bernard Church Festival.

Bob also reported that he might be limited in climbing ladders to install flags next
year. We will look for some other volunteers to help with this project.

Judy said that we have to think about Grand Marshall for 2018. We seem to already
have a good candidate.

The judging for the parade was discussed and suggestions made. If we give out cash

prizes next year, we have to advertise it more to make it more evident to the
participants.

A question as to the use of the bathrooms at the ball field at the beginning of the
parade was discussed, We will check to see if it is available.

Monday, October 30" , dinner at Uno’s Restaurant in Taunton @ 6:30 pm.
Next meeting,, late January or early February 2018

Voted to adjourn at 7:50 pm

Minutes taken by Bob Gregory and converted to print version by
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